
 
 
January 1, 2019 
 
Night to Shine 
Fremont Nazarene Church 
960 Johnson Rd 
Fremont, NE 68025 
 
Dear Potential Partner, 
 
On February 8th, 2019, Fremont Nazarene Church will be hosting A Night to Shine.  This incredible event 
is sponsored by the Tim Tebow foundation.  A Night to Shine is a prom designed for developmentally and 
physically disabled men and women ages 14 and beyond.  During this prom, attendees will be given the 
chance to dress in formal attire; have their hair and makeup done; shoes shined; have dinner; dance the 
night away; and karaoke. This night also provides a place for Caretakers to take a break on us and rest in 
our Respite Room where they will be treated to dinner and entertainment as a thank you for their hard 
work and dedication.  All of this is offered for free to all guests.  
 
A Night to Shine is a global event and Fremont Nazarene Church was chosen as a host site for 2019! 
Although our church has been chosen as a host, this is a community event that is not only open to 
Fremont but all surrounding communities.  While we were given small donations from the Tim Tebow 
Foundation as well as personal donations from other organizations, we need your help to make this night 
unforgettable.  
 
As a thank you for your generous contribution, Fremont Nazarene Church is offering different levels of 
partnership which will be displayed at the entrance of the event.  
 
Bronze ($250-499) - Name printed on event program 
Silver ($500-999) - Name printed on event program and logo/name on joint donor banner.  
Gold ($1000+) - All Bronze and Silver benefits plus your own banner displayed.  
 
If you are able, we would love it if you could make a donation and partner with us so we can continue to 
keep this night an ongoing event and free for our guests.  
 
Thank you in advance for your time and contribution.  For further questions, please contact Annie Buesing 
at 402-727-6445 or email us at ​churchoffice@fremontnazarene.org 
.  
Sincerely,  
 
 
Fremont Nazarene Church  

mailto:churchoffice@fremontnazarene.org

